Colorado QRP Club meeting minutes

March 16, 1013 10:30AM
Meeting Location: Offices of Milestone Technologies and Morse Express
Roll call – 14 members in attendance – Signup sheet will be archived by Treasurer Roger W., WBØJNR
President’s message delivered to the attendees by Frank Ivan, KØFEI – Greeting and call to Order.  Frank’s report included a summary of problems on the Colorado Repeater Association (CRA) 127.225 repeater.  The 147.225 is the primary repeater used for the CQC Monday night net.  
Frank made a request of the membership for presentation material 
Secretary’s Report – Vince K. - KI0RB – 

Previous Meeting Minutes – A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from January 2013.  Motion to accept was raised by  – John Hewitt 1st, Ed Comfort 2nd.  A vote taken and passed by show of hands vote.
LOW DOWN – Dick Schneider. – AB0CD – Dick is looking for help to  produce the next issue of  the Low Down.  Dick also requested articles and topics for the publication. 

What is requested is material for the regular columns in the issue.  The Club should also determine 4 or 5 topics for articles.  Articles can be on antennas, kit building, operating or information on radio shacks. A request has been made that when a new issue of the Low Down is published and mailed out the 2nd back issue will be posted to the CQC web site.  Please contact Dick if you have material for submission or are willing to help with publication tasks.

Treasurer’s Report – Roger W. – WB0JNR –

Current balances for CQC account $419 Checking, $2513 Savings – Total $2932.00

FOX Hunt – Marshall – N1FN – The fox hunt is waiting on one log at which time there will be a log recap.   Information is available on the web at: www.qrpfoxhunt.org. 

Field Day Report – Frank I. – K0FEI – For Field Day 2013 the portable toilet has been reserved to avoid the problems that occurred at FD 2012.  The charge for the service is $150.   The Club is also continuing its search for a new site to host the competitive site.
OLD BUSINESS

No old business.
NEW BUSINESS

1. An announcement was made to have requests for Field Day equipment checks, purchase request, maintenance or borrowed equipment should be made by the next general meeting (May 2013) in order to have them completed in time.
2. Nomination for elected officers will be made at the next meeting.
3. A committee needs to be formed to find a venue for the CQC meetings.
Meeting Adjourned
